Conference 2007 - A Reminder

As some of you will be aware, the Journal of Private International Law [x]
Conference 2007 will be taking place at the University of Birmingham
on 26 - 27 June 2007.

There is a full programme of international speakers, with both academics and
practitioners presenting, as well as a keynote address by the Right Honourable
Lord Hope together with Professor Jonathan Harris.

As we mentioned during the original conference announcement, places are
limited and quite a few tickets have already been sold. If you wish to attend the
conference, as well as the exclusive dinner on the evening of the first day, then I
strongly encourage you to book your place as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please email the conference secretary, Miss Emer
McGahan, at conflicts-conference@contacts.bham.ac.uk.

I very much look forward to meeting you at the conference.
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